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COVID-19 UPDATE

Together, we are facing a truly unprecedented situation. The global coronavirus pandemic is
affecting all of our families, our businesses, our communities, and our way of life. During this
time, | wanted to update you on how we're approaching this situation at House of HCHV.

First and foremost, our hearts go out to anyone who's been impacted by the virus, either directly
or indirectly. Our thoughts are especially with those who are sick, to whom we extend our
heartfelt wishes for a full recovery. We're truly inspired by the selfless healthcare workers
around the world who are on the front lines working tirelessly to care for people in need.

In an effort to do our part in ensuring products being shipped out aren’t contaminated, we've
taken a few precautionary measures to help prevent the spread of the virus. Wash fabric when
received from the vendor. Thoroughly wash hands and mask-up prior to starting order. All
equipment used is sanitized and completed orders are placed in an enclosed bag before placing
in the packaging bag/box.

On behalf of HOHCHV & my family, | wish you and your loved ones health and safety.
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